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Governor Murphy - please enact the moratorium on fossil fuels.  There are many reasons, but
a few I feel are important are below...
please, do the right thing for NJ - I have believed in you since the beginning - please believe in
NJ and do the right thing!

New Jersey has been impacted by climate change more than many
states

Fossil fuel infrastructure locks in dependence on greenhouse gas
production

A moratorium encourages investment in clean energy production
Sincerely, Michele Van Allen
Sussex County, NJ
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